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NOTICE OF DETERMINATION 

To: 
1:8:1 County of Santa Cruz 

Clerk of the Board 
701 Ocean Street, Room 500 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearinghouse 
P.O. Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 

Subject: Filing of Notice of Determination in compliance with Section 21152 of the Public 
Resources Code. 

Project Title: Coastal Distribution System F-Pipeline Project 
Project Applicant: Brian Lockwood for Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency 
Project Location: The proposed F line pipelines would connect to the existing CDS located approximately 2,230 feet west of 
San Andreas Road and 3,200 feet north of Dairy Road, and would extend north to a point approximately 900 feet northeast of 
Academy Road (McQuaide Road) and approximately 860 feet northeast of San Andreas Road. The F1 line would connect to 
the F line approximately 270 feet southwest of San Andreas Road and approximately 1,000 feet south of Sunset Beach Road. 
The F6 line would connect the F line at San Andreas Road and Sunset Beach Road and would extend to a point 
approximately 3,300 feet to the west of this intersection. The F7 line would connect to the F6 line located approximately 1,950 
feet northeast of San Andreas Road. 

Project Description: Proposal to construct modifications to the Pajaro Valley Water Coastal Water Distribution System (CDS) 
("F Line"). The F Line Project would add approximately 2.9 miles of distribution piping and 15 agricultural turnouts designed to 
provide supplemental irrigation water to 1,300 irrigated acres, extending the existing 5,500-acre CDS service area. Requires 
an Amendment to Coastal Development Permit No. 99-0335. 

This is to advise that the County of Santa Cruz, as a Responsible Agency, has considered the Addendum to the 
Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency Local Water Supply and Distribution Project and Basin Management 
Plan Update Final Environmental Impact Reports (SCH Nos. 1997021006 and 2000062030) (October 2019) as 
prepared by SWCA Environmental Consultants for Pajaro Valley Water Management Agency, acting as Lead 
Agency, and has approved the above described project on March 27, 2020. 
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